Sent: Wed, 05 Feb 2014 14:25:45 -0500
From: Rebecca Hardcastle Wright] F---—--—--—-—=-—- PG/b(G)
To: "Sepp, Eryn" <eryn_m_sepp@who.eop.gov=>, "Sepp, Eryn" <"/o=eop/ou=exchange

administrative group /cn=recipients/cn=sepp, eryn m.2e3">
Subject: Fwd: Dr Edgar Mitchell Request for Appointment

Re: Dr. Edgar Mitchell requests a phone appointment to discuss Disclosure of the
Extraterrestrial Presence

Dear John Podesta:

Congratulations on your recent appointment as counselor to President Barack Obama.
Now within the Obama administration, you are in the unique position to address
disclosure of the extraterrestrial presence in a manner that promotes science,
technology, peace, Earth sustainability and space.

John, | would like to schedule a phone conversation at your earliest convenience to
discuss what | feel are intensifying imperatives for extraterrestrial disclosure.

For many years you and | have shared a mutual vision of disclosure. | highly commend
your public record urging disclosure which includes the forward you wrote for Leslie
Kean’s book and your call for the Pentagon’s release of 25 year old classified
government papers on UFO investigations. When our government releases this
classified information we become the twenty-fifth country to make public disclosure.

You and | also share a mutual vision for earth sustainability apparent in the escalating
demand for a change in global energy policy. Our phone discussion will also include the
zero point energy research and applications developed by my Quantrek international
science team. Advanced energy science is linked to consciousness research and public
disclosure of the extraterrestrial presence.

Global consciousness remains one of my top priorities. | envision our species entering
deep space as advanced, cooperative, consciously aware and nonviolent. We are not
alone in the universe. How we relate to other intelligent life matters. Understanding how
nonviolent ETI from the contiguous universe travel to Earth by means of zero point
energy is key to our acceleration as space-faring humans.



Thank you for letting me know your availability for our phone call. Rebecca Hardcastle
Wright, our Washington DC representative for Quantrek, will be in contact with Eryn

Sepp regarding scheduling.

Best regards,

Edgar

Edgar D. Mitchell, ScD
Chief Science Officer & Founder, Quantrek
Apollo 14 astronaut

6th man to walk on the Moon



